
 

Next Meeting - April 13, 2019 

Norwood Airport (KOWD) 

 

The next New England Chapter Ninety-Nines meeting will be held on Saturday, April 

13. 

 

                             When:     Saturday, April 19 

                                             9:30     Coffee 

                                             10:00   Meeting 

                                             Lunch at airport following meeting  

 

                             Where:    Norwood Airport (KOWD) 

                                              Flight Level Aviation 

                                              125 Access Rd. 

                                              Norwood, MA 

 

Here is a link to the agenda for the 

meeting: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/09c56fa6-59ff-

4f85-8fca-8190ac8247c5/ENE_Agenda_April_2019.05.pdf 

 

  

 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/09c56fa6-59ff-4f85-8fca-8190ac8247c5/ENE_Agenda_April_2019.05.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/09c56fa6-59ff-4f85-8fca-8190ac8247c5/ENE_Agenda_April_2019.05.pdf


 

RIP, Sara Payne Hayden 

Sara Payne Hayden, a member of the 

WASP and of Eastern New England 

Chapter of the 99s, died last weekend. 

Many of the longtime members of ENE 

Chapter knew her and will miss her. A 

viewing  will be held on March 27 at 

10:00 at the Dewhirst and Boles 

Funeral Home, 80 Broadway, Methuen, 

followed by a brief service at the 

funeral home and at Elmwood 

Cemetery.. A tribute to Sara will follow 

in a future Flylines.  

 

Congratulations, 
Scholarship Winners! 

Three Eastern New England Chapter 

scholarships were presented on March 

9, 2019. Pictured above: Arianna 

Strand, winner of the Jean Griffin 

Honorary Scholarship; Leah Murphy, 

winner of the William Bridge Memorial 

Scholarship; Katie Waters, speaker at 

the Scholarship Awards luncheon; and 

Elizabeth Hoehn, winner of the Jeanne 

Ohnemus/Cynthia Hurvitz Scholarship. 

 

Women Take Flight 

The Connecticut Chapter of the 99s ran 

a very successful booth at the Women 

Take Flight event at the New England 

Air Museum on March 9, 2019, assisted 

by Lori Plourd from Katahdin Wings 

Chapter and Jann Clark from Eastern 

 



 

Congratulations, Beth 
White, PPL 

Beth White became a Private Pilot on 

February 27. "I am indebted to the 

hundreds of lady pilots who broke 

unbelievable barriers to allow me the 

opportunity to purse this passion. 

Grateful to the many teachers in my 

life for their willingness to share your 

knowledge and knowhow; I pledge to 

do the same. I am thankful for the love, 

support, and encouragement from my 

beloved family and friends.  My dad 

was my first passenger!  Looking 

forward to many more adventures." 

 

This Is Your Newsletter! 

Please send your news and 

accomplishments, along with a picture 

if you can, by responding to this e-mail 

or to jannclark99@yahoo.com. 

We would love to hear from you! 

Jann Clark, Editor, Flylines 

  

 

New England Chapter. Many young 

girls expressed interest in becoming 

pilots or aircraft mechanics, and some 

adults expressed interest in joining the 

99s. 

 

 

Margot Cheel, Artist 
Margot was one of 75 artists selected 

out of 450 applicants for the Duxbury 

Juried Winter Art Show, which will be 

open until April 13 at the Art Complex 

Museum, 189 Alden St., Duxbury, MA. 

Congratulations, Margot! 
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